
OUR LADY OF THE ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 

2255 Fraser Avenue, Port Coquitlam, BC V3B 6G8 

Telephone: 604.942.5522    office@olapoco.ca     www.assumptionschool.com  

Accessibility Plan Feedback 

At Our Lady of the Assumption School, we look forward to receiving any comments or suggestions on 

the current accessibility plan.  The CISVA Accessibility Committee and the school will review your 

feedback quarterly and it will be used for the revision of future accessibility planning for schools within 

the CISVA.  

 

Please provide your comments here: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send your feedback to CISVA Accessibility Committee at accessibility@cisva.bc.ca and/or to 

office@olapoco.ca . 

Do you wish to be contacted about your responses? Yes   No 

If yes, please provide your name and email or phone number. Responses will be checked monthly by the 

CISVA and Our Lady of the Assumption School.  

The CISVA and Our Lady of the Assumption School would like to thank you for your feedback. 
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